
1 
 

TEMP_OGGS99 

From: Hondermann Chavez Luis Enrique <LHONDERM@sunat.gob.pe> 
Date sent: Tuesday 30 April 2019, 17:57 
To: TEMP_OGGS99; EITI Perú; Perez Camarena Rolf Kent 
Subject: SUNAT: Official letter 149-2019-MEM/OGGS 
 

 

Good day. In response to letter 149-2019-MEM/OGGS, I need to state that one taxpayer has been found that is not 

contained in the listing forwarded and which has tax on earning exceeding 2% of the total tax take for mining. There 

were no companies not contained in the listing for hydrocarbons.  

  

 MINING  HYDRO  MINING  HYDRO  

TAX REG. NO. (RUC)  2015  2015  2016  2016  

RUC 1  X   X   

  

We are emailing our reply to you in advance of our formal reply in an official letter.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  
 

(Translation of above address) 

Luis Enrique Hondermann Chavez 
National Superintendency of Process Management – SNATI 
Management and Information Control Office – SUP 2 
Av. Garcilaso de la Vega 1472 – Lima 1, Peru 
Tel 634 3300 ext. 51433 
www.sunat.gob.pe  
  
"Information obtained and provided hereby is private and confidential and must be used for the proper purposes of the task 

assigned."  

http://www.sunat.gob.pe/

